August 2017

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

Proverbs 11:24- There is that scattereth, and yet increaseth; and there is that witholdeth more than is meet, but it tendeth to poverty.
May we be found scattering what God has so graciously put into our possession.

On July 2, | was in Martinsburg, West Virginia. Pastor Carol Williams and Maplewood Baptist Church had invited me to come and look
at building project they were considering. | had the opportunity to share the work and preach but also to measure and start the process
of helping design their future multipurpose building. | appreciate Ronnie Walker out of Ebenezer Baptist Church in Wiggins,
Mississippi. He took the measurements and put a building together that fits the needs of the church. This project will be September of
2018., you can look on my schedule to see the dates. That evening | had the chance to go to Liberty Baptist Church in Waynesboro,
Pennsylvania. Pastor Rodney Burdette and the church invited me to preach and share the mission work. They are also looking to
possibly build a new structure or renovate their existing building. Brother David Schneck out of Hopewell Baptist Church in Tennessee
has begun the process of helping them with their design. | thank the Lord for these two men who help us so faithfully with building
design.

On July 9th I had the privilege to go to Pinehill Baptist Church. Brother Don Branscum and the church are looking to do an addition to
their fellowship hall. They graciously allowed me to preach and share a report about the ministry. While | was home we got the cost of
the project together and set it for October 16-21 of this year. The project consists of adding a 30x30 porch to their existing fellowship
hall.

On July 16th and 19th | was able to help Pitman Creek Baptist Church in Somerset, Kentucky. They needed someone to fill the pulpit
for them as they search for a pastor. This church is such a blessing to our family and it was great to visit with them. Please pray for this
church and others who are seeking pastors.

On July 27th Alex and | had a great time building some stairs for Whetstone Baptist Church. The church had a few things done to it's
basement and asked if we could help get the stairs from the sanctuary to the basement rebuilt. | am a blessed man!! God has given
me a family that loves to serve him. Aubree also turned 14 this month. That is hard to swallow.

On July 30th | had the opportunity to attend Hopewell Baptist Church in Cunningham, Tennessee. Pastor Mike Raines and the church
allowed us to share the work on Sunday night as well as preach the gospel. This church is a sponsoring church of Macedonian
Missionary Service and it is always good to visit with them about the work they are doing all over the world.

Praise Report- on my last newsletter we listed some missionary needs. | want to thank you for responding to those needs. Missionary
Rusty Denny in Newcomb, New Mexico has received the funds he needs for the builders to come in September. He will continue to
need more to finish the building but God has provided for the next phase. Praise the Lord!!!

Mission Opportunities:

1. Mante, Mexico - Missionary Raymundo Robles Cobos needs help raising $10,000 for their building- the builders are going here
in February to help him. Praise- A church told me they were sending $2000 towards the project. Please read the call letter for
this project. Thanks

2. Missionary Jeff Thomas- Needs help in raising $10,000 to close in a chapel. The chapel is close to Tuetal de Alajuela, Costa
Rica. The builders are working to confirm this project for October 2018

3. Evening Shade Park- Mission Home- Macedonian built a 2600 sq ft home fully furnished for missionaries to stay long term, with
a studio apartment in basement and two RV hookups. This project cost a little north of $90,000. We have matching funds up to
$45,000. Please pray!!

Praise- The children of a church in Texas voted to send their VBS offering to Evening Shade Park- their church voted to match it.
At the end of the day these children helped us reduce the cost of the park by $2500. They will forever have a part in the lives of
missionaries. Praise the Lord!!!

Please look at the building schedule on the right side of my newsletter. We have three projects to finish up this year and six
planned for 2018. The Bloomington, Indiana project will not be April 28- May 12 we are going to change that to May 12- May 26.
God Bless.

For His Honor,
Brant Lane

SENDING CHURCH:
White Oak
Baptist Church
PO Box 114
Nancy, KY 42544

2017 Schedule
Augqust 7-11th:
Revival Providence MBC Center,

X
August 20th- AM:
Faith BC
Greenwood, Indiana

Augqust 20th-PM:
Journey BC
Bloomington, Indiana
September 2-16th:
Building Project
Two Grey Hills, New Mexico
September 23-24th:
Faith Promise Conference
Maplewood BC WV
October 6th:

MMS Banquet
Polk City, FL
October 13-15th:
WOBC Missions Conference
Nancy, KY
October 16-20th:
Building Project- Pine Hill BC KY

Upcoming Building Projects 2018
January 13-27th.First MBC of
Varnado, Louisiana
February 10-24th: Mante City,
Mexico
May 12-26th.Journey BC
Bloomington, Indiana
June 30- July 14th-Nalley
Landmark MBC Spokane,
Washington
September 1-15th: Maple Wood
MBC Martinsburg, West Virginia
October 27- November 15th: San
Jose, Costa Rica
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